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Co-Chairs Stedman, Hoffman, and Olson and Members of the Committee,
Please support the Alaska Energy Independence Fund which will enable
Alaskans like myself to afford clean energy solutions. Investment in clean
energy is a wise move right now given the federal funding available for
green banks.
Thank you,
Carol DelValle
5721 College Dr
Anchorage, AK 99504
(907)764-7672
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